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P.O. Box 1277

Bellingham, WA 98227
Dear Editor,

I will be voting against the proposal to add fluorosilic acid “fluoride” to the water supply on November 8th.

On September 15, 1997, I voted with Bellingham City Council members Gene Knutson, Bob Ryan, Arne Hanna, Pat Roe and Bruce Ayers enacting Resolution 42-97 “recognizing the impropriety of the use of the public water system to dispense fluoride treatment.”  We did so after hearing from many Bellingham residents, considering expert testimony and considering earlier 1100 Bellingham resident’s pledges against fluoridation.

Since 1997, the case against fluoridation is much stronger.  Eleven separate EPA scientist unions have called for a moratorium on fluoridation.  A Harvard University Study has linked water fluoridation with cancer in young boys.

Finally, I am also very concerned that a Seattle based special interest group is attempting to take this choice away from Bellingham by spending $150,000, more than any campaign in Bellingham’s history.  Most of this has been for a political consultant in California.

I am pleased that my opponents in the race this year and many candidates for public office in Bellingham oppose fluoridation as well.

Join me in voting for clean and safe drinking water on November 8th and No on Bellingham Proposition #1.

Sincerely,

Louise Bjornson

Bellingham City Council At Large

